Waluga Neighborhood Association Annual General Meeting Agenda

October 14, 2014

Lake Grove Elementary School, Library

"A Year of Improvements and Changes"

I. Welcome & Introduction of current board and board members at large-Cheryl Uchida, Co-Chair

Let's Choose Our Neighborhood Leadership

II. Election of board members (see reverse side for list of current & new board members)-Cheryl

What's Happened in Waluga?

III. Scary, Having Fun, Exhausted, Sweating, Volunteering, Waiting, Celebrating and looking ahead-Cheryl

Moving and Shaking in Waluga to Improve Livability while Maintaining Neighborhood Character

- IV. Student Transportation of America School bus service-Kate O'Rielly & Robert Killian
- V. Friends of Waluga Park & WNA Website-Will Mahoney-Watson
- VI. Police and Traffic report-Dick Benedetti
- VII. Waluga Neighborhood Traffic Committee-Steve Allaway
- VIII. Emergency Preparedness Plan-Jim Newcomer

Beverages for this evening has been generously donated by Chrissy Demuth, mgr.
Starbucks on Douglas Way

Meeting adjourn: 8:30 p.m.

waluganeighborhood.org

waluga.neighborhood.association@gmail.com

Facebook: Waluga Neighborhood-Lake Oswego

Phone: 503-635-4131 or 503-697-3625

2016 Board Member Waluga Neighborhood Association

Board Members

Co-Chairs: Cindy Maddox and Cheryl Uchida

Vice Chair: Will Mahoney-Watson
Secretary/Treasurer: Sandy Reay
Bruce Goldson, Chair Emeritus
Michael Sorrell
Gene Park
Jim Newcomer
Rett Russell
Steve Allaway
Christina Allaway

Appointed Board Members at Large

Dick Benedetti Chris Battista Kate O'Rielly